
 
 
Middle School Boys Soccer Coach 
Cape Fear Academy is seeking a Middle School Boys Soccer coach for the Fall 2024 season.  Candidates should have 
a soccer playing or coaching background.  Season runs from Middle of August through mid-October and candidates must 
be available from Monday-Friday. The position is part time and includes a coaching stipend.  Please send resume 
to:  Cape Fear Academy Director of Athletics Chris Meehl at cmeehl@capefearacademy.org  
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